
 
 
 

                

               

November speaker- Melody Spence, of A Victorian Melody, Lewisburg 

 We welcome the cooler days and all that comes with it.  To get us ready for the holidays, we are glad to have 

Melody Spence, a life long resident of Lewisburg, come to inspire us to decorate our homes for the upcoming 

season.  Melody has her business, A Victorian Melody, in a beautiful old home built in 1910 filled with antiques, 

gifts, ladies jewelry, and a baby boutique.  She specializes in fresh flowers and is celebrating 30 years in 

business this year.  She loves the holidays and decorates every room inside this Victorian home with the best 

and most beautiful decorations to be found and lights the outside from top to bottom.  Join us and bring a friend 
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November is our last scheduled meeting of the 2016 

year.  We will have a Christmas party on December 10th.  

See details below.  Thanks to all of the officers for 

agreeing to serve a two year period so we don’t have to 

re-elect officers until this time next year. 

Thank You Note Received 

From Brenda Grimsley, 

Senior Citizen’s Director, 

for our work in 

beautifying the landscape 

in front of the building. 

You are appreciated! 

 

Attention Mentors! 

Please contact your 

intern and invite 

them to our next 

meeting. Thanks! 

 

October speakers were Leigh 

and Olin Funderburk of Stoney 

Creek Farm in Franklin. Their 

topic was sustainable farming 

practices. Their book is entitled 

“Dirt Rich.” Very enjoyable 

couple and lots of great 

information. 

Plant Swap 

last month was 

a great 

success. Thanks 

to everyone! 



 
 
 

                             

                                        

 

 
Announcing- Christmas Party 

Saturday, December 10th, 12:00 noon 

Home of Dee Dee Blackburn 

1113 Iron Bridge Rd., Columbia ( RSVP 931-982-9097) 

Potluck and Garden Gifts ($20 limit) 

Bring your spouse/partner 


